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October 14, 2020

Good afternoon Coshocton Elementary Families,

We have appreciated all of your ongoing patience and support during this unprecedented time in education. We have worked hard to try and provide the best education possible for all of our students. We continue to make adjustments to try and meet the changing needs and challenges that this COVID pandemic has created.

As many families have made adjustments since the start of the year trying to determine what is best for their child, we are needing to make some adjustments with our staff and classes.  In order to effectively manage growing class sizes in our face to face environment, we are going to bring back some of the remote teachers to add additional classes in the building. This will allow us to better maintain the social distancing requirements from the health department, as we continue to prioritize the safety of our students in the academic setting.  

We will be moving several students from each class in a grade level to create a new classroom where it is needed. We are meeting with each teacher and grade level teams to determine the moves that will be most beneficial to our students and cause the least disruption to their learning. This will also have an impact on remote learners as we make class adjustments for the teachers who are returning to face to face learning.

The  move will take effect at the beginning of the second nine weeks, which is Monday, October 26th. Every effort will be made to complete the nine weeks learning for the students and collaboration within the staff will happen to make all transitions as easy as possible for our students. 

If your child is going to be impacted by a move to a different classroom, you will receive an additional letter to let you know what that change will be and how it will be handled.

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we continue to work through this pandemic together. 

Thank you,


John Casey, K-3 Principal	Dave Skelton, 4-6 Principal	 Tony Meiser, K-6 Assistant Principal


Mission Statement
Coshocton City Schools, in partnership with family and community, will empower individuals to become literate, respectful, responsible, and independent life-long learners in an ever-changing global society.
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